Dear parents and carers,

Each term, we would like to celebrate how amazing we
are in Hedgehogs Class.

We currently have a display in the corridor where we
like to show the rest of the school our special
achievements. We will be sending home a small ‘wow
moment’ form for you to fill in so we can attach it to
our display and we would love for you to send in a
photo/certificate etc that we can photocopy and attach
to the display for everyone to know what we’ve been
up to! It could be a swimming/ football/gymnastics
certificate or even a photo of your child riding their
bike if this is one of their recent achievements too.

Best wishes,

The Hedgehog Team




